
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 30, 2022 

 

Dear Brewers, 

WOW! It’s time to get ready for the 7th annual Brew HaHa Craft Beer Festival.  The 2023 event is 

Saturday May 13th, from 3pm till 11pm at the Douglas County Fairgrounds.   

Once again the Brew HaHa event will benefit the Treven Anspach Memorial Fund. This is a memorial 

fund set up on behalf of a UCC student and son of a local firefighter who tragically lost his life on 

October 1, 2015 during the school shooting. Treven’s Fund continues to reward students, schools 

and other organizations in the community each year.    

Local 2091 Douglas County Professional Firefighters, Local 1110 Roseburg Professional Firefighters, 

Douglas Co. Fire Dist. No. 2, and Winston Fire Department and other members of the First Response 

community will be on hand to help out with pouring the Craft Beers. 

Enclosed you will find a registration and information form. Please fill out and return along with your 

“Sales Sheet” and logos by March 1st. Treven’s Fund is also a Tax Exempt 501(c)(3) organization; 

tax information will be provided upon request.  Your donation of Craft Beer will go to help support this 

great organization. We hope you will join us on May 13th for this fun filled event.  

 

Sincerely, 

2023 Brew HaHa Committee 

 

                      Local 2091, Local 1110 & 2023 Brew Ha Ha Committee 

 

 


